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Update from Board of 

Management Meeting 

11th January 2021 

• Board of Management 2020/21 

President - Stewart Landwehr, Vice President 

- John Williams, Secretary - Betty Cozens, 

Treasurer - Ron Goudie, Assist Sec/Treas. - 

Govan Bellinger, Board Members: - Barb 

Gloury, Ron Dolby, Shirley Quick and Graeme 

McDonald. 

If you have any queries, concerns, positive 

suggestions or bright ideas please talk to 

any of these people. We need the input of 

all members to improve our Club. 

• Grant Applications 

Our club has received the Let’s Stay 

Connected Grant of $5000 and two solid 

stands have been made for members to 

display their excess produce. If you are unsure 

of the procedure please ask anyone on the 

Board of Management. 

• Sale of D Green 

Quotes are being received for the necessary 

services. No decision will be made until all 

costs have been finalized. 

• Men’s Club and State Events 

Dates displayed on Club Noticeboard. Duncan 

Bottoms is in charge of Club events and either 

Govan or Betty can submit entries for the 

State Events. 

 

• Club Membership 2020/21 

Full Members 75 

Junior Member 1 

Life Members 4 

Social Membership 23 

TOTAL 107 

 

• Bowls Victoria 

All bowlers appreciate the easing of COVID 

restrictions but we still need to be mindful of 

the rights of others. 

• Cleaning of Club Rooms 

Ron Dolby is very diligent with cleaning the 

tables etc. and ladies are reminded to check 

the roster for their duties. 

•  Pennant 

Midweek Pennant recommences on Monday 
18th January 2021. 

Saturday Pennant recommences Saturday 
23rd January 2021.  

Good bowling to all sides as we get nearer to 

the Pennant Finals 

• Pennant Results 2020/21 

All Saturday and Midweek Pennant results 

can be checked on the BowlsLink Results 

webpage. Govan also prints out the ladders 

which are displayed in the glass house area. 

• Pennant Practice 

Each Wednesday at 4:30 pm onwards. 



➢ IMPORTANT DATE 

• Celebration of Australia Day 

AUSTRALIA DAY 

Tuesday January 26th 

Come to the Horsham City Bowling Club and 

enjoy a light BBQ at 12 noon followed by Flag 

raising at 12:30 pm, then normal Social Bowls 

at 1:00 pm. 

 (Names in for Social Bowls by 12:30pm) 

• Mens Singles Champion 

Daniel Gloury defeated Ron Goudie in the 

final.  Daniel will represent our Club in the 

Champion of Champions event to be played at 

Nhill on January 31st. 

• Ladies Wimmera State Pairs 

Congratulations to Sandra Knight (S) and 

Betty Cozens for their win in the Wimmera 

State Pairs. They will represent the Wimmera 

Division at the Regional Final. Their next 

match will be played in the Grampians 

Division in March. 

• Saturday Raffles 

A very successful fundraiser for the Club. 

Thanks to the ladies who take turns to 

organize these raffles. 

 

I hope this Newsletter helps to keep you in 

touch with activities around the Club. 

BETTY COZENS (SECRETARY) 


